
School Rejection Letter

Dear [Applicant's Name],

We regret to inform you that after careful consideration of your application, we are unable to offer

you admission to [School Name] for the upcoming academic year. We understand that this news

may be disappointing, and we want to assure you that the selection process was highly competitive,

with many qualified applicants.

We appreciate the time and effort you put into completing the application, as well as your interest in

our institution. Your academic achievements and extracurricular involvement are commendable, and

we recognize the potential you possess. However, due to the limited number of available spots, we

had to make difficult decisions, and unfortunately, we were unable to accommodate all applicants.

We encourage you to explore alternative educational opportunities that align with your goals and

aspirations. Many reputable institutions offer programs that may be well-suited to your academic

needs and interests. Additionally, we recommend considering any feedback provided in the

application process to strengthen future applications.

We understand that this news may generate questions or concerns, and we are available to address

any specific inquiries you may have. Please feel free to contact our admissions office for further

clarification or assistance.

We sincerely appreciate your interest in [School Name]. We wish you all the best in your future

endeavors and trust that you will find an institution that will provide the educational experience you

seek.

Thank you again for considering [School Name] as part of your academic journey.

Sincerely,

[Admissions Officer's Name]

[Admissions Officer's Title]

[School Name]


